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IPIA Welcomes New Executive Director 

 

The International Packaged Ice Association (IPIA) is pleased to announce that Maria Maggio has 

been hired as the new Executive Director.   

 

Ms. Maggio comes to the IPIA from her former position as Director of Education and Events for 

LeadingAge Florida, a statewide association representing high-quality senior living, aging 

services, and care.   

 

An experienced leader with over 16 years of experience working directly with non-profit 

associations, Ms. Maggio will succeed Jane McEwen, who retired from the position on 

December 31, 2020 after 23 successful years. 

 

Ms. Maggio was hired as Incoming Executive Director on April 6, 2020, and fully assumes the 

responsibilities for the position on Friday, January 1, 2021. 
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